
 
 
Crochet with Robyn🧘‍♂️ 

Join Newmarket Knit and Natter maestro Robyn and discover the joy of crochet! This 
beginner-friendly session is perfect for anyone who’s never picked up a crochet hook or 
wants to master the basic techniques. You’ll learn essential skills to start your crochet 
journey with confidence. 

No experience needed—just come along, and Robyn will guide you every step of the way. 

Sessions will take place outdoors in a peaceful, accessible setting, with an indoor option if 
it’s rainy. 

🖍️ All materials are provided 

👨‍👩‍👧‍👦 This activity is recommended for ages 10+. Under 16’s must be accompanied by an adult 

⏱️ Workshops will last about 2 hours​
 

Session Times 

●​ Saturday at 3-5pm 

 

About Robyn  

About Robyn 

Robyn has been teaching crochet for about a year, having picked it up when she became 
disabled after covid-19. She has adapted crochet to fit her changing needs, doing simple 
designs when she’s particularly ill, or switching up to complicated patterns as her health 
improved. She loves sharing crochet with other people, whether in making gifts or teaching 
classes. She says that the most important thing about hobbies is to change the hobby to fit 
you, rather than feeling like you have to be a ‘certain kind of person’ in order to pick it up. 
You can find Robyn at @robyn.crochets on instagram 

 

 
 



Participant Information 
 
 

Day Saturday 14th Sept 

Time 3pm 

Where?  Memorial Gardens 

Access info This is a gentle, beginner-friendly workshop 
where no prior crochet experience is 
needed. All materials and tools will be 
provided, including a range of yarn textures 
and colours to choose from. 
 
Written instructions and visual 
demonstrations will be available to support 
different learning styles. These classes are 
fully seated. 
 
The activity takes place outdoors on level 
grass, close to accessible paths within 
Memorial Gardens. While we aim to create 
a calm and focused environment, please be 
aware that the park is open to the public 
and we are expecting crowds. As such, it 
may be busy and there could be 
background noise during the activity. In the 
event of rain, the activity will take place in 
Memorial Hall. Seating will be available for 
those who need to sit while creating. 
Volunteers and facilitators will be on hand to 
support participants of all abilities – just let 
us know how we can help. 
 
If you have any specific access 
requirements or questions, please don’t 
hesitate to contact us in advance. We are 
committed to making sure everyone can 
participate comfortably and safely. 
 

 


